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Friday 14th March 

 

 

Dear Parents  

 

As part of our efforts to support charity and fundraising, we are excited to inform you about the 

Shoeshare Scheme run by Clarks, which we will be participating in. 

 

What is the Shoeshare Scheme? 

 

The Shoeshare Scheme encourages people to donate unwanted shoes that are still in relatively good 

condition. These shoes will be collected and taken to our local Clarks store, where they will be sent to 

those in need, both in the UK and abroad. It's a great way for us to give back to our community and 

support people who may be less fortunate. 

 

How Can You Help? 

 

A donation box will be placed next to the lost property boxes in the school, where you can drop off 

any unwanted shoes. We kindly ask that the shoes are in good condition and can be paired together. 

 

When Should You Bring Them In? 

 

The donation box will be available from Monday 17th March.  

 

We would really appreciate your support in this fantastic initiative. By working together, we can help 

raise awareness for charity and contribute to a worthwhile cause. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Class Councillors & Year 6 Class MPs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


